
Moments of the Month - September

Hello!
Welcome back to ‘Moments of the Month’ - a monthly review of all the 
exciting things we’ve been up to in school.
Each class teacher has put together a slide to let you know about all of the 
lovely learning experiences your children have enjoyed over the past four 
weeks, so click on through and enjoy.

Have a lovely weekend and we’ll see you all on Monday!
The Staff of Hartsbourne :-)



Nursery
We have had a lovely start to 
the Term in Nursery. We have 
all been getting used to our 
new routines and getting to 
know each other better - 
having lots of fun both inside 
and outside the classroom! 



Reception

We have been getting to know each 
other and in our first week we drew 

self-portraits.

In maths, we have learnt 
lots about repeating 

patterns.

We read the story ‘Elmer’. We 
worked together to collage an 

Elmer and made our own 
puppets.

We have been using our physical skills 
to explore the different resources in our 

outside area.



Year 1
Sorting 
objects in 

maths

Meeting 
Jigsaw Jack 

The Tunnel

Looking at 
toys in 

History



The Tunnel

Winning Clive the 
Carrot

Art in Forest School



Year 3 - we started the year in style, taking on ‘The Tunnel’ 
Challenge!



Year 4 We bounced into last year, and slid into this year!



Tunnel Experience Winning Clive the Carrot 3 times in a 
row!



In September, Year 6 were welcomed back to 
school with a tunnel experience, House Captain 
and school council elections, creating Mayan 
calendars and creating compositions in music!


